From: Ramos, Miriam

Sent: Tuesday, October 20, 2020 3:48 PM

To: Barbara Garcia; Roman, Gerardo; Cabrera, Suramy; Cejas, Devin; Cutie, lvonne
Cc: William CG Architec Arthur Architec

Subject: RE: CE 285183 - Postpone hearing CEB 10-21-2020

Ms. Garcia,

Your request is granted. However, please note that there will be no further continuances granted by
staff.

Miriam Soler Ramos, Esq., B.C.S.

City Attorney

Board Certified by the Florida Bar in City, County, and Local Government Law
City of Coral Gables

Public Records: This e-mail is from the City of Coral Gables — City Attorney’s Office and is intended solely
for the use of the individual(s) to whom it is addressed. If you believe you have received this e-mail in
error, please notify the sender immediately, delete the e-email from your computer, and do not copy or
disclose to anyone else. The State of Florida has a broad public records law. Most written
communications to or from State and Local Officials regarding State or Local business are public records
available to the public upon request.

Confidentiality: The information contained in this transmission may be legally privileged and
confidential, intended only for the use of the individual or entity named above. If the reader of this
message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or
copying of this communication may be prohibited.

CAUTION: External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and
know the content is safe.



Good afternoon,

| am looking forward a response before the end of the day.

As | stated, | am expected to actively present and be involved on workshops with my employer National
Sales Meeting during the same scheduled date for the hearing. This is our Week of National Sales
Meetings and | need to be present for my job.

Barbara Garcia

>
> | would like to be excused due to scheduling conflict with my employer National Sales Meeting this
week. | have just been informed that | will need to be active and presenting at the meeting.

>

> Your attention to this matter is greatly appreciated.

>

> Barbara Garcia

>



